
Spanish 
Este informe contiene informa-
ción muy importante sobre su 
agua potable.  Tradúzcalo o 
hable con alguien que lo en-
tienda bien. 

This report is to inform the on-
campus population about the 
safety and operation of the 
water facilities on the main 
campus of the University of 
Alaska Fairbanks. This is a 
snapshot of last year’s water 
quality. Included are details 
about where your water comes 
from, what it contains, and how 
it compares to EPA and state 
standards. 
UAF has two primary drinking 
water wells and a third emer-
gency well.  The wells are 
drilled to depths of 70 to 90 
feet. The primary wells are 
located in heated, secure build-
ings with concrete floors.  The 
buildings and pads are elevated 
to prevent runoff from entering 
the wells.  The wells are lo-
cated on University property.   

Source Water Assessment 







Important Drinking Wa ter Definitions  

CHECK US OUT ON THE WEB!! 
Www.uaf.edu/fs 

802 Alumni Dr 
P.O. Box 757420 

Phone: 907-474-7351 
Fax: 907-474-5478 
E-mail: bstacy@fs.uaf.edu 
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